

ONAP/ODL Collaboration Meeting notes 2020-08-18

Attendees

[Abhijit Kumbhare](#), [Dan Timoney](#), [Daniel De La Rosa](#) , [Jamo Luhrsen](#), [Luis Gomez](#), [JN Naphade](#)

Staff: [Casey Cain](#), [Kenny Paul](#)

Topics

ONAP: So far using on Sodium SR3, so far so good.

Need to make sure that items are not being inherited

Need to publish the vulnerabilities (even if not necessarily fixed).

ONAP interested in ODL Micro.

Action items

